
 Millard County  

50 South Main  

Fillmore, UT 84631  

 

Resource Management Plan Request for Proposal 

 

For purposes of the County Resource Management Plan (CRMP) required by HB 323, Millard County 

issues a Request for Proposal (RFP).  

The CRMP will have findings (current conditions), objectives (desired outcomes/conditions), and policies 

and guidelines (how the county will achieve objectives) identified for each of 27 categories to be named.  

The plan will center on three core resources in each category: energy, air and water.  

Millard County has appropriated twenty-five thousand dollars ($25,000) for a provider to create a 

complete, written CRMP specific to Millard County.  Included in this package will be all needed concept 

development and consultation with the Millard County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) and 

their staff for presentation to the Millard County Planning Commission for full review.  

 

No oral, fax, email or telephone proposals shall be considered. 

 

Material Ownership  

All proposals and related materials become the property of the BOCC upon receipt and shall only be 

returned to the proposer at BOCC’s option. Selection or rejection of the proposal shall not affect this 

right. BOCC shall have the right to use all ideas or adaptations of the ideas contained in any proposal 

received in response to this RFP, subject to limitations outlined in the section titled “Confidential 

Material.”  Disqualification of a proposal does not eliminate this right. 

 

Responses Due: September 16, 2016 by Close of Business Day  

 

Information Contact:  

Commissioner Dean Draper via email at ddraper@co.millard.ut.us or phone 435-406-1179; or,  

Sheryl Dekker, County Planner, at sdekker@co.millard.ut.us, or phone 435-864-1405. 

 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle progress August 31, 2016 

  

Millard County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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